MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: ndrew J. Linseisen, P.E., Assistant Director
evelopment Services Department

DATE: ‘May 26, 2017

SUBJECT: Withdrawal of Appeal 2510 S. Congress (SP-2015-0300C)

On July 8, 2016, Tym Seay appealed the Planning Commission’s June 28, 2016, approval
of compatibility variances for 2510 S. Congress, case number SP-2015-0300C. On May 11,
2017, the variance requests approved by Planning Commission were withdrawn by the
applicant and there is no longer a Planning Commission variance associated with this case.
Therefore, this appeal item is withdrawn from the City Council agenda.

If you need any additional information or clarification, you may contact me or the case
manager, Donna Galati, at (512) 974-2733.

cc:  Elaine Hart, Interim City Manager
Bert Lumbreras, Assistant City Manager



